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Public Comments by Case 
 

Total Comments: 1 
In Favor: 1 
Opposed: 0 
Undecided: 0 

Filing Support Commenter Source Comments 

Yes    

 Douglas Coburn Web We applaud the commitment of ARROW LAUNCH SERVICE to look to the future of the 
beautiful State of Washington and planet Earth by committing to a decarbonization “repower 
program” for their entire fleet of vessels.  More and more maritime businesses are committing to 
clean electric energy in our State, including the cruise industry.  
 
It is very important for the necessary service of maritime transportation to be a leader in helping 
decrease the carbon footprint of the industry.  In addition, this program will help create an 
infrastructure that should encourage other businesses in the maritime industry to execute similar 
“repowering programs”.   
 
While there are certainly governmental grants to help fund the transition, we understand a small 
increase of less than 2% is proposed by ARROW LAUNCH SERVICE on their hourly rate, we 
support such a charge.    
 

 

 

   

 


